
 
 
 
 

CITY OF TORRINGTON 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
 

 
 
The September 13, 2018  Conservation Commission Meeting is canceled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled Conservation Commission meeting will be held    
October 11, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Land Use Office, Room 324, City Hall, 140 
Main Street, Torrington, CT 

 


